
Community Outreach Event
Tuesday, September 27, 2022 

Broken Bow Senior High School Auditorium 
1001 S. Park Dr. Broken Bow, OK 

5:00 pm-6:30 pm

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation will host an in-person community outreach event on 
Tuesday, September 27, 2022, at the Broken Bow Senior High School Auditorium from 5:00 until 6:30 
p.m. at 1001 S Park Dr, Broken Bow, OK 74728. Please join us to learn more about this project.

Purpose
The purpose of the outreach event is 
to inform the community about the 
proposed US-259 project and to provide 
an opportunity to submit comments 
prior to the detailed design phase for 
the project.

Project Information
www.odot.org/PublicMeetings

US-259 FROM 6.25 MILES NORTH OF SH-3 JUNCTION  
EXTENDING NORTH 6 MILES

McCurtain County; JP 34333(04)

Join us!


